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Response to Request for Information

Reference FOI 0815101
Date 20 August 2015

Building Control

Request and response in ‘blue’:

I would like to obtain the following information under The Freedom Of Information
Act.

Can you provide me with the following information relating to Building Control:

1. The number of 'Building Notices' received during the last 3 years.
1086

2. The number of 'Initial Notices' received from approved inspectors during the last
3 years.
725

3. The number of 'Full Plans' applications received in the last 3 years.
1189

4. The hourly rate charged for building control work.
£46.03

5. Details of the charging policy for building control work.
The charging policy for building control work is set in accordance with the
requirements of the Building (Local Authority Prescribed Charges) Regulations
2010 and associated CIPFA guidelines.

6. Building Control returns for the last 3 years
We assume this relates to P2 returns – we don’t hold this information in a
readily available format.


